Donna Johnson

From: MND Sales Representative <sales@mndbuild.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 4:32 PM

To: Donna Johnson

Subject: 18 Pineridge Cove

Goodafternoon,

I am reaching out to see if you can help me with an issue with the permit for 18 Pineridge Cove. We
need to change the electrical contractor that is currently on file to:

Flash Gordon Electric LLC
511 Porter Road

Hope Mills, NC 28348
910-583-8441

License #: SP.SFD.33679

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the office number listed below.
Thank you.

Best Regards,
Tyler Morris

M&D Construction of Fayetteville
Office: (910) 978-8125



